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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary: 
 
Monday 8th April 
Term Starts 
Y5 Bikeability—all week  
Y3 Swimming 
 
Wednesday 10th April 
Y5 & Y6 Swimming Trials 
 
Monday 15th April 
Class Photos 
 
Friday 19th April 
PTFA School Disco 

Year 5 Music 

Our Y5 children have 
been learning the     
clarinet as part of our 
music tuition.  

The clarinet is a very 
difficult instrument to 
learn, even getting a 
sound from it can be 
difficult!  

Learning an instrument 
in 9 weeks to deliver a 
concert is quite the  
challenge. Not only did 
our children achieve 
this, they went on to learn additional pieces of 
music to perform at Cheltenham Town Hall! 

We are told that the level of focus shown by the 
performers was ‘exemplary’ and that all groups 
played beautifully.  

Well done everyone. 

Easter Activities 

The week before Easter is always full of           
excitement and extra activities. 

We have had two fantastic music concerts. The 
Y3 violin concert on Monday was fantastic and 
we could see the concentration and effort you all 
put in! Well done 

Our Y5 children led a fantastic Easter Service 
and then our Y4 and Y6 children attended                
‘Experience Easter’ at the Church which we are 
told was brilliant! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday saw the return of our Easter Egg Hunt 
in the playground. The excitement could really be 
felt when we announced the details in assembly! 

PTFA Corner 

Another exciting disco is planned for next term. 

This event is scheduled for Friday 19th April and 
will be held in the school hall. 

Tickets are available now: please copy the      
following link into your browser to purchase: 

https://king-s-stanley-ptfa.sumupstore.com/ 

To pay by cash please 
can you put the correct 
money into a sealed   
envelope with the         
children's names on and 
drop off to the box in the 
office.  

Please can everyone 
complete emergency  
contact details:  

https://forms.office.com/e/
CdMqKttZmn  

https://forms.office.com/e/CdMqKttZmn
https://forms.office.com/e/CdMqKttZmn


Value Certificates 
 
Reception 
Isaac has shown the value of respect by always 
being a really kind friend to everyone. 
Freyja for being a wonderful reader and trying 
really hard in phonics. 
 
Year 1  
Tobi for being a wonderful skillsbuilder by    
showing super skills in our bat and ball sessions.                                                                           
Parker for being a wonderful writer and by adding 
lots of great ideas and using his imagination 
when writing his Little Red Riding Hood Letter. 
 
Year 2 
Beatrice for being a wonderful mathematician by 
remembering and using new techniques in 
maths. 
Artie for being a wonderful mathematician by  
listening to the teaching and learning new skills. 
 
Year 3 
Percy has shown the value of responsibility by    
always joining in with class discussions and  
sharing excellent thoughts and knowledge. 
Myffi for being a wonderful musician by always 
concentrating in our violin sessions and joining in 
beautifully. 
 
Year 4 
Grace has shown the values of respect and    
responsibility by always working hard and for 
supporting her talk partner with their learning. 
Evie has shown the value of courage when    
having a different answer in maths. She gave a 
complex and correct solution to a problem. 
 
Year 5 
Chester has shown the value of responsibility 
when working through assessments this week. 
Elijah for being a wonderful learning reader by 
answering a range of comprehension questions. 
 
Year 6 
Grace for being a wonderful philosopher by  
working so hard in RE to add her own ideas to 
our discussion and her work. 
Nika has shown the 3R’s respect, responsibility 
and resilience by always trying her best,          
persevering and being a superstar. Nika has 
made fantastic progress in maths. 
Freddie has shown the 3R’s respect, resilience 
and responsibility by always trying his best,     
persevering and being a superstar. Freddie has 
made fantastic progress in maths. 
 
  
 
 
 

Atlas Games Panathlon 

On Wednesday morning, 6 
of our children participated 
in a Panathlon Event at 
Stratford Park. 

They participated in a range 
of activities such as kurling,     
parachute popcorn and     
bowling. 

One of our children even   
managed a first place in the 
standing long jump.  

Well done Olly! 

All the children had a great morning and we    
witnessed some impressive skills. 

Well done Team King’s Stanley! 

Student Spotlight 

You would have seen that 
Elijah in Y5 was undertaking 
an EPIC challenge this 
weekend by walking 13km! 

He got up at 4.15am and it 
was very wet! Even though 
he struggled at times, he 
showed resilience and   
completed the walk.  

Well done! 

 

Congratulations to Annabel 
in Y5 who performed in the 
show ‘Superheroes’ as part 
of her Dramarama group. 

Annabel played the part of 
Polly whose dreams form 
the Superheroes story and 
apparently put on a        
wonderful performance. 

Well done! 

Easter Offers 

A lovely two week 
break lies ahead and 
we hope you all have 
lots of exciting plans. 
 
If you get fed up of 
cooking 3 meals a 
day and fancy a treat, 
here’s the list of     
restaurants taking 
part in the kids eat 
free or for £1 offer. 
 
 


